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Senator Claxon, Representative Meyer and esteemed committee members,
 
Thank you for considering my testimony in favor of LD 867.  
 
My name is Janice Libby. I’m a Retail Store Manager and a resident of Auburn. I have worked
for the same company for almost 30 years and am dedicated to the company that I work for, 
my staff and my customers. The vaccine mandate in our state is causing many challenges at 
work, one of the biggest being staffing.
Additionally, I personally have multiple medical conditions which cause me to be hesitant to 
be vaccinated due to the lack of long-term safety studies on the Covid vaccines. My husband 
had a documented adverse reaction which took several months of medication to alleviate, 
and my otherwise healthy 24-year-old grandson has experienced multiple medical symptoms 
including cardiac problems which physicians suspect are vaccine related.
 
Allowing the scientific community the years required to conduct long term studies will allow 
them to identify conditions that may be vaccine related in addition to viable treatments for 
those who may have already suffered them, like my family.
 
I am respectfully asking you to vote Ought to pass for LD 867.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my concerns,
Janice Libby


